
April 13, 1976
Mrs R D Welshmer
3^55 Kildare Drive
Brimingham, Ala 35226

Dear Mrs Welshmer,

It was thoughtful of you to write Dr Porter 
about the Earl-Glo company* s use of his 
photographs. Would it be imposing 00 you 
for me to ask you to buy a complete blouse 
and send it to me in the enclosed enve­
lope. I will reimburse you as soon as you 
let me know the cost. My thanks again for 
writing to Dr Porter.

Cordially,

ts/bs Timothy Seldes

There is an Earl-Glo Fabrics Co at 119 West 40 
Street in EYC. As soon as I get the blouse I 
will take the matter up with our lawyers.

Yours -X


